Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 Parents' Evening 11th January 2022 5:00pm till 7:00pm

We would like to invite you to the forthcoming Year 11 parents evening on the 11th January 2022. At parents evening you will have the opportunity to meet with the teachers of your child. You will also receive their most recent progress report based on their mock examinations in November. Teachers will ensure that you are given several key pieces of information about your child's progress and conduct in their subject in readiness for their GCSE examinations.

May I also remind you that there are several GCSE examinations scheduled to be sat from the 10th of January, including: Creative iMedia, Hospitality and Catering and Enterprise and Marketing. All pupils sitting those exams have been given their exam timetables and should be revising for these subjects from now.

Three pieces of information will be absolutely crucial to the conversations you and your child will wish to have in preparation for Their GCSE's.

- The grade that your child is **currently working** at in that subject.
- The **expected** grade for your child in that subject.
- Suggested areas for focus in preparation for their final GCSE exams.

If you are unable to attend the parents evening, please contact Mr Adcroft or Mrs Belham to arrange an appointment at another time.

We look forward to seeing you there and supporting your son/daughter through their final months of their studies.

Yours sincerely,

R.E.Gu

Vice Principal